
This project has been assisted by the New South Wales Government through its Stormwater Trust

They’re butt ugly.
Littering can incur on-the-spot fines of up to $375.
When in the snow, bins are the go!
For more information on litter reduction, contact the NPWS Environmental Liaison Officer on 02 6450 5555.
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Please keep your 
environment clean.


